
Bury Churches Together 
Proposed Family Fun Club 
For Primary School children at Holy Trinity School during the long school holidays 2018 
 
Plans are afoot to run a club for children at the school during the summer holidays. 
 
Three teams of Volunteers will be needed:  
 

(1) People to entertain – organise games and craft ideas 
(2) People to prepare food 
(3) People to give out the food 

 
Potential dates are: 

 
Monday 23rd July 
Thursday 26th July 
Monday 30th July 
Thursday 2nd August 
Monday 6th August 
Thursday 9th August 
Monday 13th August 
Thursday 16th August 
Monday 20th August 
Thursday 23rd August 
? Tuesday 28th August 
Thursday 30th August 
Parents must be with children. 
The children will be there from 10 - 30am until 1pm. 

 
There is a meeting for all interested in helping to set it up at the school on Thursday 7th 
June. Please let Alan know if you wish to come. 
 
If you wish to help, please indicate on the sheet in church or email - dates available and 
which group you would like to volunteer to join. 

 
Thanks 
Alan Thew  Alan.thew@btinternet.com 
 
 
 
 
 

  


